
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

16
th

 September 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 15
th

 

September 2015: 

 

 

Agreed Report 

 

 Insulation work including cavity insulation and increasing the attic insulation was 

completed during August  

 The board reviewed further energy upgrade work to be completed during the coming 

month 

 The Annual School Review for 2014-2015 will be available online at www.glinskns.ie 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

Fax : 094-9655301 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

http://www.glinskns.ie/
mailto:glinskschool@gmail.com

